
8th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Friends of Hollygirt Curry Night – Monday 19th November 
 

The Friends of Hollygirt invite you to our annual curry night, which will take place on Monday 19th 

November at The Cumin, 62-64 Maid Marian Way, Nottingham NG1 6BJ. The meal will begin at 7pm. 

 

As usual there will be fabulous raffle prizes up for grabs, including Nottingham Playhouse tickets, a signed 

Notts Outlaws cricket shirt and a meal for two worth £40. There’s also the opportunity to participate in 

Mrs Hutley’s renowned curry night quiz! 

 

A £3 discount can be obtained on parking at St James Street NCP by bringing your parking ticket to the 

restaurant, which will issue you with a £5 ticket (down from the usual £8). 

 

We are limited to 65 tickets only so please buy early to avoid missing out on one of our most popular 

events on the year. Tickets cost £16 and are available from the school reception, or alternatively you can 

return the slip below to Mr Thompson via your child’s Form Tutor. All adults welcome! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Thompson 

Friends of Hollygirt – Staff Representative 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Curry Night – Monday 19th November  

 
Name:  

 

Dietary requirements:  

  

  

 

I would like _________ ticket(s) for the curry night on Monday 19th November 2018. 

 

I enclose £_________ cash or cheque (made payable to Friends of Hollygirt School). 

 

Please return to Mr Thompson via your child’s Form Tutor by Friday 16th November 


